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LAW ENFORCEMENT INFORMATION NETWORK 
Personal Protection Orders and Executive Order 2020-63 

 
Yesterday, Governor Whitmer issued Executive Order No. 2020-63 (EO 2020-63) extending the 
expiration date of all personal protection orders (PPOs) set to expire between yesterday, April 27, 2020, 
and June 1, 2020.  The affected PPOs will now all expire on July 21, 2020.  Entering courts and law 
enforcement agencies are responsible for making appropriate changes in the Law Enforcement 
Information Network (LEIN) to comply with EO 2020-63.   
 
Agencies may utilize the CJIC Reporter to generate a list of their current PPOs that will expire April 27, 
2020, through June 1, 2020, by performing the following steps:  
 

• Go to the MiCJIN Portal and open the CJIC Reporter application. 
• Click on Reports. 
• Select Report Type: Personal Protection Orders. 
• Enter the agency ORI. 
• Click Submit.  
• In the pop-up window, name the report, select the Excel button, and click Submit.   
• Go to Print Status.   
• Locate the report.   
• Once the report indicates “Success,” open the report.   
• Sort by Date of Expiration (DOX). 

 
For PPOs that have not been served, agencies must modify the DOX to July 21, 2020. 
 
For PPOs that have been served, agencies must cancel the PPO, re-enter the PPO with a DOX of July 
21, 2020, and select “N” in the PPO Service Status (SVC) field to indicate the PPO has not been served.   

Questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to LEIN Field Services at 
MSPLEINFSS@michigan.gov.   

https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499_90705-527092--,00.html
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